
 

 

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Desert Hot Springs PD DUI Checkpoint Results 

 
Desert Hot Springs, January 30, 2024:  

 

Desert Hot Springs Police Department – On January 26, 2024, there were two (2) 

arrests for DUI, one (1) arrest for driving on a suspended license, and ten (10) 

citations were issued for driving unlicensed at the DUI checkpoint.  

 

The DUI checkpoint was held on Indian Canyon Drive south of 19th Avenue, from 

6 p.m. to 2 a.m., 895 vehicles were contacted.  

 

DUI checkpoint locations are determined based on reported incidents of 

impaired driving-related crashes. The primary purpose of DUI checkpoints are to 

promote public safety by taking suspected impaired drivers off roadways.  

 

The next DUI checkpoint will be held in March of 2024.  

 

Funding for this checkpoint was provided by a grant from the California Office 

of Traffic Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
For more information, please contact Commander Daud Chang, at (760) 329-2904 ext. 

346 or via email at dchang@dhspd.com.  
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